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Dear Neighbour,
Welcome to the latest newsletter to keep you informed and updated on 
the works taking place at 44 Lincoln’s Inn Fields. As part of our ongoing 
commitment to keeping you informed, we would like to advise you of our 
upcoming works on site. 

From now until this time next month we are planning on re-commencing 
our demolition works on the raft slab. We will also be continuing the 
installation of the level 2 of our horizontal propping scheme. The bulk 
excavation will begin in the areas where the raft has been previously 
demolished also.

We have reached an important milestone on the project with the dis-
mantling of the site tower crane. Over the next four weeks, the works 
will involve using hydraulic hammers on the raft slab. There will be also 
increased volumes of site deliveries due to the bulk excavation.

Thanks again to all our neighbours!

Site Working Hours

Our normal operational hours on 
site is as follows: 

Monday to Friday
08:00 – 10:00 - Noisy
10:00 – 12:00 - Normal
12:00 – 14:00 - Noisy
14:00 – 16:00 - Normal
16:00 – 18:00 - Noisy

Dis-mantling of the site tower crane
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Contact us

For enquiries please contact:
Tadhg McMahon – Project Manager
T: 07500 448 623 
E: Tadhg.McMahon@mcgee.co.uk

Marc Byrne, Head of Social 
Responsibility: 
T: 07867 806354
E: Marc.Byrne@mcgee.co.uk

COMPLETED WORKS
•	 Commenced the Level 2 prop installation

•	 Dis-mantled the site tower crane

UPCOMING WORKS
•	 Commence demolition of the site’s tower crane base

•	 Bulk Excavation to commence on the previously demolished raft slab

•	 Continued demolition of the raft slab

•	 Installation of the Level 2 props

•	 Commence blinding of the raft slab’s excavated areas

MCGEE IS A CILT AWARDS 
FINALIST 2018!

McGee has been selected as a finalist in the 
Health and Safety category of this year’s 
Chartered Institute of Logistics and Transport 
(CILT) Excellence Awards 2018.

Having been crowned CILT’s Freight 
Transport Best Practice award winner 2017, 
McGee is delighted to be in the running for 
another prestigious CILT award.

The Health and Safety category recognises 
companies for outstanding achievement in 
any area of health and safety improvement.

It is hoped the CILT Awards will provide 
McGee with the ultimate seal of approval 
for outstanding work in Health and Safety 
as this shortlisting comes as a result of their 
continued and dedicated work to protecting 
vulnerable road users through evaluating 
new and innovative ways of raising 
standards in road safety.

McGee strives for the highest standards in 
delivering freight transport best practice 
and is committed to safety, environmental 
impact and efficient fleet management 
whilst continually reviewing its vehicles, 
driver behaviour, and processes.

For further information visit

www.mcgee.co.uk

	     CONSIDERATE CONSTRUCTORS SCHEME

This site is registered with the national Considerate Constructors Scheme (CCS).  The 
CCS is based around five cornerstones:

•	 Care about Appearance
•	 Respect the Community
•	 Protect the Environment
•	 Secure everyone’s Safety
•	 Value their Workforce 

As part of this initiative, we make contact with our neighbours, provide regular updates 
on the project and ensure that the hoarding is kept clean and tidy.

For further information, please visit www.ccscheme.org.uk

For enquiries, please email enquiries@ccscheme.org.uk

Level 1 Propping installed and Level 2 Prop installation has commenced


